May 18, 2015

Sycamore Township, Ohio Department of Planning & Zoning 8540 Kenwood Road Cincinnati OH 45236

Project address – 8514 Gwilada Drive Cincinnati OH 45236

Dear Township Board of Directors:

SYCAMORE TOWNSHIP PLANNING & ZONING MAY 1/9 2015

RECEIVED

We are respectfully requesting permission from the Sycamore Township Zoning Appeals Board to install 192 feet of 48 inch high 3-BOARD TREATED POPLAR KY BOARD fence with black vinyl-coated welded wire liner. The fence would include one 8 foot wide double rolltop cedar gate and two 4 feet wide rolltop cedar gates. All posts will be set in concrete. One of the gates is a double gate to allow entrance for our riding mower and to allow any service vehicle access to the rear of the property, if necessary. This is a very attractive fence which will enhance the property and keep the neighborhood looking eloquent.

The purpose of the request is to contain our 2 golden retriever dogs and to prevent animals from coming in the rear yard from the ravine. We also want it erected for safety reasons to prevent our dogs from falling down the steep ravine which surrounds our property in the rear and on the right side. We also have four grown daughters and can assume we will have grandchildren in the near future, and want to keep our grandchildren safe as well.

We have been residents of Sycamore Township for many years. Tony was born and raised in the township and Lynn moved to the township in October 1987. We take great pride in being residents and take great care of our property. We did so at our previous address, 8390 Wexford Avenue. Cliff Bishop could attest to this as he lived right around the corner from our Wexford property.

We respectfully request approval for the fence.

Sincerely,

1/09